

2020 All Partner Meeting: Rising with Resilience

Friday, December 11th 2020 - 10AM-2PM

Save the Date & Call for Presenters

Strafford County Public Health Network (SCPHN)'s Advisory Council is happy to announce that we will be hosting our Annual All Partner Meeting virtually on **Friday**, **December 11**th, **2020 from 10AM-2PM**. Please save the date! As some of you may know, we traditionally host these All Partner meetings twice per year. Our Spring All Partner Meeting was canceled due to the Covid19 pandemic. Note: A registration link will be made and sent out within the coming weeks!

We are very excited to announce that NH's Department of Health and Human Service's Commissioner Lori Shibinette will be our key note speaker. This meeting's theme will be community resilience. These meetings have and will always be a space for attendees in our region to work together to address challenges, share successes and take collaborative action to improve the communities we serve.

Traditionally, we have chosen topics and presenters for these meetings. We have decided to use this meeting as an opportunity for organizations, coalitions, individuals or groups to discuss their work! We are looking for presentations about a topic, program, or initiative related to public health including **but not limited to**:

- Mental Health, Suicide Prevention, Stigma
- Covid19 Impact/Programs
- Racial Inequality/Justice
- Adverse Childhood Experiences, Resiliency, Trauma Informed Care/Practices, Wellness
- Substance Use Disorder (Prevention, Intervention, Treatment, Harm Reduction, Recovery)
- Homelessness/Housing, Transportation, Childcare, Education

Please apply by Wednesday November 11th. To Apply, please complete the following survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FDP3FCN

Note: the survey will collect the following information:

- Basic contact information
- A brief description (2-3) paragraphs that gives an overview of the presentation topic, program, or initiative that you would like to present on. If you have any questions, please email adesrochers@goodwinch.org